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18.08.2011
Head of the NSB meets with the Afghanistan Ambassador

Thursday, 18 August 2011. Minister Stanistaw Koziej met with the Ambassador of the
Islamic Republic of Afghanistan to Poland, H.E. Zia Mojadedi.

The meeting was dedicated to the situation in Afghanistan, particularly in the Ghazni Province, where Polish
troops are deployed under ISAF operations.

The parties discussed also several issues relating to further Polish engagement in NATO operation in Afghanistan
and perspectives for bilateral cooperation between both countries after 2014, i.e. expected deadline ISAF mission
completion.
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